
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE – FY 2025 BUDGET 
Notice is hereby given that the City of New Berlin, Texas Budget 
Committee will hold a public hearing on the 18th day of November 
2024 at 6:15 p.m. in the City Council Chambers located at the 
New Berlin City Hall, 9180 FM 775, La Vernia, Texas. The 
purpose of the public hearing is to consider the adoption of the 
proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2025, 
and ending December 31, 2025. 

During the public hearing, all citizens of the City of New Berlin will 
have the opportunity to provide written or oral comments 
regarding the proposed budget. Copies of the proposed budget 
are available for review at the City Secretary’s Office and on the 
City website www.newberlintx.gov. 

By order of the City Council of New Berlin, TX this the 22nd day of 
October 2024. Immediately following this Public Hearing at 6:30 
p.m., the City Council, during their regular meeting at the same 
New Berlin City Hall, will act on the proposed budget. 


